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PQ 24842/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the number of requests his Department or the HSE have received from designated centres in the 

context of the Health Act 2007 for funding to undertake capital works to address significant issues highlighted by HIQA in terms of regulatory 

non-compliance; the instances in which funding was given; the amount provided for HSE and non-HSE centres; the instances in which funding was 

not forthcoming for HSE and non-HSE centres; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question 

which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Further to our interim reply of 30th June, Capital Submissions received by the HSE’s National Capital & Property Steering 

Committee between January 2018 and April 2021 have been reviewed and the projects associated with Older Persons 

facilities extracted and filtered to sites and projects related to designated centres. The table below has been produced from 

this information. 

In the table below “Recommended” references projects which have been reviewed by the National Capital & Property 

Steering Committee & recommended for inclusion in the HSE’s Capital Plan. “Under Review” covers projects which are 

under review by the National Capital & Property Steering Committee, while “Not Recommend” covers projects which have 

not been recommended for inclusion in the HSE’s Capital Plan by the National Capital & Property Steering Committee. 

Projects which are included in the HSE’s Capital Plan are progressed, subject to availability of funding.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


